
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2022 
CDM/ssn 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last academic year the school conducted our first Homework focused parent survey and 
because of this, one of our commitments to improving our communication and support for 
homework is to host termly homework support clinics.  
 
If you would like to meet with me to discuss homework, I will be hosting parent support 
sessions on Wednesday 21st September 2022 in the Hawking Room at The Malling 
School.  
 
 There are two slots available:  
 

1. 08:30 to 09:00  
2. 15:30 to 16:30  

 
During these sessions we can discuss anything related to Homework. You may have 
questions about the expectations, routines or support available or you may just want to 
learn more about the homework strategies at The Malling School and want to be involved 
in providing feedback to continue to improve our Homework strategy.  
 
If you plan on attending either of these sessions, please email me directly so that I have a 
good idea of numbers in each session and so that I can book you in with our reception 
team.  
 
Upon arrival, please sign into reception.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Mr C Dmytruk  
Assistant Headteacher 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 


